Steven SeEe

From: Cheryl Zoromski <c.zoromski@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 11:14 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H 7884

Helio

| am writing in support of H 7884, banning transgender procedures for minors.

The fact that medicine has indeed come a long way does not mean it should be used to change the gender of our youth. |
am sure we can all remember the changes one goes through prior to adulthood. Many of the changes are natural
developments or trendy in nature. Having said this, | do not believe that kids can or should be making this life altering
decisions. Why would we allow this when minors are considered to be too young to vote, consume alcohol or join the
military.

It is our God given responsibility to teach and protect our children not destroy their lives. When they are adults they can
make their own decisions.

Thank You

Cheryl Zoromski
14 Yorktown Rd.
North Kingstown, Rl 02852



